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Ruptured Pipe Leads to Leakage at Solomons Wastewater Treatment Plant 

PRINCE FREDERICK, Md. – April 15, 2024 – The Department of Public Works, 

Water and Sewer Division advises citizens that a ruptured pipe at Solomons Wastewater 

Treatment Plant, located at 500 Sweetwater Road in Lusby, led to an accidental spill of sludge. 

There is no impact to drinking water. 

Upon discovering the leak, staff followed protocol, turned the pumps off and closed the 

valves, initiating immediate cleanup procedures. To mitigate environmental impact, lime was 

applied over the affected area.  

It was determined that approximately 17,500 gallons of return-activated sludge reached a 

nearby stream that feeds into Hellen’s Creek. The Maryland Department of Emergency 

Management was contacted immediately, and bilingual signage was posted around the spill site.  

For questions or concerns, please contact Public Works at public.works@calvertcountymd.gov  

or 410-535-2204. 

Find information on Calvert County Government services online at 

www.CalvertCountyMd.gov. Stay up to date with Calvert County Government on Facebook at 

www.facebook.com/CalvertCountyMd and YouTube at www.youtube.com/CalvertCountyGov.  
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